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Memo To: Peter Scherer, Mayor 
  And Village Board 

Eric Morrissey, Village Administrator 
From: Mike Newman, Superintendent of Recreation and Parks  
Date:  April 19, 2022 
Re:  Approval and Award of Village Camp Bus Bid  
   
Members of the Board and Administrator -  
 
 I am writing this memo to you to request the award of the Village Camp Bus Bid 
to Royal Coach, for the amount of $45,825. 
 

We have used Royal Coach in the past and are confident they can fulfill the 
service obligations of the contract that we require. 

 
Please contact me with any questions you may have at 914-769-7950 or via 

email at RecreationSuperintendent@pleasantville-ny.gov . 
 

I thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Best, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mike Newman 
Superintendent of Recreation and Parks 
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